
 

HELP USC RESEARCHERS 
better understand the factors leading to West Nile virus 

transmission in Richland County 
 

 
 
 

THERE ARE TWO WAYS YOU CAN HELP USC RESEARCHERS 
 

1. We need residents willing to let our study place mosquito traps in their yard from June to 
October 2023. 

 
2. We will be collecting a finger-prick blood sample from residents at the beginning and end of 

the mosquito season. This dried blood spot will be tested for West Nile virus antibodies to 
identify non-symptomatic infection over the 2023 mosquito season. 

 

 Interested in one or both options? Please go here: https://redcap.link/x8rahh5n or scan this QR code 
 

Or visit us at one of our community partner sites: 
o June 12 to 17 at Richland Library- Wheatley. 
o June 16 and 17 at the Piggly Wiggly on Devine. 
o June 16 and 17 at Craft and Draft on Devine. 
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The West Nile Virus Transmission Dynamics in Richland County, SC Study 
Lead Investigator: Dr Melissa Nolan, msnolan@mailbox.sc.edu, 803-777-8932 
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